
Nuclear Nanticoke? Not so fast. 
 
To: Norfolk County Council, Haldimand County Council, Legislature of Ontario, the Honourable Diane Finley and the Honourable Toby Barrett. 
 
Without any formal public consultation, County Councils in both Haldimand and Norfolk have unanimously endorsed the first step in building 
two nuclear reactors. 
  

The nuclear power industry has failed to address public concern over the issues of safety and security in the storage and handling of 
hazardous radioactive spent fuel. 
 

Nuclear power is not emissions-free with its pollution intensive activities in uranium mining, transportation and refining. 
 

No nuclear project has ever come in on budget or on time with the taxpayer and the utility customer paying for cost overruns that typically 
range in the billions of dollars. 
 

We, the undersigned citizens, demand a complete moratorium on nuclear development until the issues of contamination, costs, security, and 
public consultation are adequately addressed. 
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Return signed petitions to Grand Erie Energy Quest, PO Box 490, Waterford, ON N0E 1Y0  
or arrange for a pickup by phoning 519-443-8085 or emailing petition@energyquest4nanticoke.ca.  


